
Keep yourself safe

Always pick up more
kit than you need



The first edition of this poster, with the message ‘Hep C: Easy to get,

easy to avoid – Most injectors haven’t got it (but many have). Keep yourself

safe, use your own kit’ was published in 2008 for the Department of Health,

as part of the Harm Reduction Works campaign which was one element

of the Reducing Drug Related Deaths Action Plan.

In 2015 the poster was revised with a more simple and evidence based message.
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